
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – December 5, 2019 Business Meeting 
 

 

LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP – The Lower Providence Township Board of 

Supervisors took the following actions at the December 5th business meeting: 

 

Resolutions 

• Approved Resolution 2019-34 adopting the 2020 Budget without a tax increase  

• Approved Resolution 2019-35 establishing the Real Estate Tax millage  

• Approved Resolution 2019-36 authorizing the disposition of records according to the 

PA Municipal Records Manual 

 

Approvals  

• Approved the release of escrow payment #10 for the Lower Providence EMS facility 

in the amount of $29,452,94 

• Approved a contract with James R. Kenney Excavating and Paving for 2020 

equipment rental  

• Approved a one-year contract using 100 percent green energy with Constellation 

Energy for the generation portion of the Township’s electricity 
 

Discussions 

• Discussed the land development plan for 9 S. Park Avenue proposing the relocation of 

a tile business to the vacant building. The proposal also involves construction of two 

apartments on top of the existing building and a new 3000 sq. ft. storage extension. 

The plan has received conditional use approval for the mixed use. A decision on the 

plan will be on the Board’s December 19 agenda. 

• Discussed the formation of a Township Environmental Advisory Council. The 

Solicitor was requested to draft an ordinance establishing a Township Environmental 

Council for the Board’s review and comment. 
 

Announcements/Meetings 

• Sewer Authority meeting - Dec. 9 at 5:30 p.m. 

• Zoning Hearing Board meeting - Dec. 12 at 7:00 p.m. 

• Library Board meeting - Dec. 16 at 6:00 p.m. 

• Parks and Recreation Board meeting - Dec. 17 at 7:00 p.m. 

• Planning Commission meeting for Dec. 18 has been cancelled 

• The 11th annual Community Tree Lighting will be held Friday, Dec. 6 at 6:00 p.m. 

  at the township complex 

• The Caring & Sharing holiday food and gift drive is underway. Canned goods and 

non-perishable food items can be dropped off at the Township Building weekdays 

from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Coats and gloves are also being collected for “Feel the 

Warmth.” 

 

Next Business Meetings: December 19, 2019 

    Reorganization Meeting - Monday, Jan. 6, 2020 @ 6:30 p.m.
     

https://www.lowerprovidence.org/sites/lowerprovidencepa/files/uploads/resolution_2019-34_-_adopting_2020_budget.pdf
https://www.lowerprovidence.org/sites/lowerprovidencepa/files/uploads/resolution_2019-35_-_establishing_tax_rate_millage.pdf
https://www.lowerprovidence.org/sites/lowerprovidencepa/files/uploads/resolution_2019-36_-_disposition_of_records.pdf

